
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
18 August 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Resident / Business 
 
The Department of Transport and Main Roads (TMR) will be carrying out pavement rehabilitation works on the 
Cunningham Highway (Ipswich – Warwick), Cunningham Highway (Warwick – Inglewood), Gore Highway (Millmerran – 
Goondiwindi) and Leichhardt Highway (Miles – Goondiwindi) at various locations. 
 
Work is expected to commence Friday, 25 August 2017 and be completed by mid-December 2017, weather permitting. 
 
The works will be conducted as day works between 6.00am and 6.00pm with a reduced speed limit of 40km/h in place 
during these hours. One lane will remain open at all times and portable traffic signals will be in place to minimise traffic 
delays, however short delays of up to 5 minutes can be expected. 
 
The speed limit will return to 60km/h outside of work hours. 
 
The safety of motorists and road workers is TMR’s top priority and motorists are asked to drive to the traffic conditions 
and obey all signage and instructions from traffic controllers during the course of the works. 
 
We thank you for your patience and understanding during the delivery of these important works and apologise for any 
inconvenience they may cause. 
 
For up-to-date information on traffic disruptions, visit the 13 19 40 Traffic and Travel Information website at 
www.131940.qld.gov.au or call 13 19 40. 
 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact: 
 
 
Transport and Main Roads         
Grant Wren 
Transport Inspector 
 
Mob. 0418 781 808 
 

Advice to Residents and Businesses 

Rehabilitation Works – Goondiwindi Regional Council 


